
 

 

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

 Our Ref:        25-0123 

 Telephone:   7322 3347 

 Facsimile:      7322 4180 

Re: Freedom of Information Act application 
  
In reference to your application made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 1991 (FOI Act), 
access was sought to:  
 

“A copy of all data (including spreadsheets and reports) indicating the total number and the 
type of incidents reported to SAPOL at the unit complex which comprises the addresses of 
58 Hectorville Road, Hectorville, 2 Grande St, Hectorville, and 36 North St, Hectorville, 
between 10/05/2024 and 14/07/2024 inclusive” 
 

 
In relation to the following part of your application:  
 
 

Police Incidents at 58 Hectorville Road, Hectorville from 10/05/2024 to 14/07/2024 
 
SAPOL advises that there are no records that fall within this part of your request. 

 
 

Police Incidents at 36 North Street, Hectorville from 10/05/2024 to 14/07/2024 
 
 
SAPOL advises that there are no records that fall within this part of your request. 

 

 



OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

Police Incidents at 2 Grande Street, Hectorville from 10/05/2024 to 14/07/2024 
 
South Australia Police (SAPOL) provide the below information in response to your request and agree 
to release the information, in full: 
 

Date Event Type Event Sub Type 
23/05/2024  101 - Disturbance  
03/06/2024  109 - Standby Breach Peace  
03/06/2024  101 - Disturbance  
12/06/2024  109 - Standby Breach Peace  
13/06/2024  112 - Mental Health Incident  
26/06/2024  111 - Check on Welfare 106 – Disturbance/Domestic Violence 
26/06/2024  111 - Check on Welfare  
11/07/2024 111 - Check on Welfare  
12/07/2024 112 - Mental Health Incident  
 Total Number of Incidents 9 

 
 
 
 
In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details of your FOI 
application, including the information to which you are given access, will be published on the SAPOL 
website Disclosure Log. A copy of PC045 can be found at   
https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0019/20818/PC045-Disclosure-Logs.pdf 
If you disagree with publication, please advise the undersigned in writing by 24 August 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sergeant Christian Ainley 
Freedom of Information Unit 
(Accredited Freedom of Information Officer) 

18 July 2024 




